
Streets, Alleys, and Traffic Committee  

January 23, 2023  

6:00pm - City Hall Council Chambers  

Chairman Bacidore Called the Meeting to order at 6:10pm   

ROLL CALL  

Present: Chairman Bacidore, Aldermen Ptak, Reynolds, Lavieri, Jeppson, Herndon, 

Crane  

Absent: NONE 

Others Present: Others Present: Finance Director John Duncan, Deputy Clerk Brent 

Bader, Alderman Thompson, City Attorney James McPhedran, City Building Inspector 

Andy Bacidore, City Engineer Brian Brown, Economic Development Director Curt Bedei, 

Director of Public Works Patrick Watson, Fire Chief Jerry Janick, City Treasurer Virginia 

Kochanowski 

A quorum was present.  

Minutes from December 27, 2022 meeting were unavailable for approval.  They will be 

on the agenda in two weeks for approval.   

Alderman Bacidore mentioned how he spoke with the caretaker to the resident at 152 

LaHarpe St.  The neighbors of 152 LaHarpe have many children and many vehicles.  The 

caretaker does have a placard for the resident.  They are looking for a handicap sign in 

front of the home due to the lack of spots to park.   

Alderman Lavieri rode passed the address this morning at 7:40am.  He did not see any 

vehicles in front of this home which he believes would not create an issue by placing a 

sign in front of this residence.   

Moved by Alderman Reynolds and seconded by Alderman Ptak to approve the request 

for a handicapped parking space sign at 152 LaHarpe Street.   

ROLL CALL  

AYE: Chairman Bacidore, Alderman Ptak, Reynolds, Lavieri, Jeppson, Herndon, Crane  

NAY:  None  Absent: None  Abstain: None  

MOTION CARRIED: 7-0  

OLD BUSINESS 

Alderman Lavieri asked the status of “No Turns” off Rt. 6, shortcut to Utica for trucks.  

The city did petition IDOT and have not heard back.  The city will follow-up to check 

status of this request.   



There were no more questions or comments from the public.   

Moved by Alderman Reynolds and seconded by Alderman Ptak to adjourn the meeting.    

Voice vote, all ayes. Motion carried.  

Chairman Bacidore adjourned the meeting at 6:13pm  

 

 

  

Amy Quinn, City Clerk  

  

 

 

 


